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Change of Date and Time for Joint Supervisors/School Board Committee 

February Meeting 

The February meeting of the Joint Loudoun County Board of Supervisors and School Board 

Committee will be held Monday, February 8, 2021, at 5:00 p.m. This is a change from the original 

date and time of Monday, February 1, at 3:30 p.m.  

 

Due to the ongoing COVID-19 pandemic, the meeting will be conducted as an electronic 

meeting under the Continuity of Government Ordinance adopted by the Board of Supervisors in 

October 2020. The Board Room in the Loudoun County Government Center will be open for the 

members of the public who wish to view the meeting in person; however, members of the public are 

encouraged to view the meeting remotely. Information on how to provide public comment will be 

posted at loudoun.gov/remoteparticipation prior to the meeting. 

 

The meeting will be available for viewing live through the webcast system at 

loudoun.gov/meetings. It will also be televised on Comcast Government Channel 23, Open Band 

Channel 40 and Verizon FiOS Channel 40.  
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